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I. Charter Renewal Update - Potential Changes to Attendance Zone/Lottery 

 

• On April 2, 2020, the Committee met with Chris Adams to discuss options related to 

the school’s lottery preferences that would support our goal of a socioeconomically 

diverse student body and remain within statutory guidelines set by the State of 

Georgia and Atlanta Public Schools. Formal language for inclusion in our charter 

renewal application will be released shortly after the April Board meeting for Board 

vote in May or June.  

 

i. Increased outreach in our primary attendance zone 

ii. Continued use of weighted lottery 

iii. Following examples set by other public charters in the APS system, increased 

flexibility within the charter term to expand lottery preferences in order to 

serve economically disadvantaged students 

 


